Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

From: Blair Mccormick <blairtree@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 9, 2019 10:02 AM

To: Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

Subject: Comment Letter – Cambria WDR Update

Dear Jon Rokke,

We are residents of Cambria for 32 years. In all of those years the argument over water has never stopped. The checks have continually out-weighed the balances. The District manager once pointed to a shelf full of binders in his office and said, "That's our \$ 10 million dollar collection. Failed attempts to provide water storage or some form of sustainable water for dry years. The Emergency Water Supply system on San Simeon Creek Road is the first chance we have to change this dilemma. Why is it that common sense is not part of the decision? Please do not allow another few million dollars be wasted.

Respectfully

Blair and Shana Mccormick 3031 Wood Drive Cambria